
Title: Compassion International and the Immanuel Approach 
 
February 18, 2014 
 
Greetings all, 
 
Just wanted to send a quick prayer request. Compassion International provides care for more 
than a million children in developing countries. The leadership for Compassion International is 
currently holding their annual global meeting (Feb 17-20), and a friend and colleague, David 
Bamford, has just sent us the following prayer request that he asked us to also pass on to the 
rest of you. 
 

“Compassion International is an organisation that does wonderful work lifting children out 
of poverty in the developing world. However, when faced with the urgent needs, such as 
hunger, disease and natural disasters, trauma often goes unseen and unaddressed. Barry 
Slauenwhite, president of Compassion Canada, plans to bring to CI’s global meeting, Feb. 
17-20, the need for trauma healing and a request that CI try out the Immanuel Approach. 
Pray that God would help all of us, including the Compassion directors, to see this need and 
His provision for these vulnerable ones.” 

 
Thanks for your prayers. 
 
Blessings, 
 
Dr. Lehman/Karl 
 
 
Want to support the Lehman’s Immanuel Approach work?  Click here for more information: 
https://www.immanuelapproach.com/supporting-lehmans-immanuel-approach-work/ 

https://www.immanuelapproach.com/supporting-lehmans-immanuel-approach-work/

